The library board could not take care of any business because there wasn’t a quorum. Members present Mrs. Lena Jones, Mrs. Lycan, Mr. Moss, Rev. Frances.
Harry Parrish and Mr. Anderson Represent- of exchange club cause to the meeting to discuss the placing of the freedom of Shrines (National documents) in the library. The secretary was asking to write a note of thanks to the women of the Mosses for two books they gave the library during book week. Also, a note of thanks to beacon news for their generous publicity during book week. Notes were sent Dec.14.

